
From: Myron Sebelius < >  

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 2:59 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Attn: Galiano LTC Ben, Lisa and Tim Rezoning application PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

I Myron Sebelius of , Galiano Island, am writing in support of the Palmberg 

rezoning application. Reference number, PLRZ20240003. I am in support of this because I 

believe that farming and small businesses are essential for Galiano Island and its people. Local 

farming is crucial to us islanders as it gives us independence from  relying on large producers 

and reducing our environmental foot print, as well as access to affordable organic foods. Its 

important now more than ever with what's happening around the world with food insecurity and 

trades. It will benefit us all to become more self sufficient. Please reconsider this application.    

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Myron Sebelius  

, 

Galiano Island, BC 

 

 


